
MARCH NEWSLETTER
Check out what we done last month

2018 Black History Celebration

Carter G. Woodson founded Negro History Week in the month of February in 1926. It 

has now blossomed to Black History month, sparked a movement for other ethnic 

groups to have observance months, and increased discussion within our school 

system about African American contributions to our nation. On 22 Feb 18 at Andress 

High School in El Paso, El Paso Holy Royal Arch participated in the Annual Black 

History celebration. Great leaders of the past and present were discussed along with 



ideas of how to support the community of El Paso. Speeches, along with various 

forms of art were on display as well. Please visit our website elpasoholyroyalarch.com

(https://shoutout.wix.com/so/7M7h0dqX/click?

w=LS0tDQplZmY2ZmM4Mi1jN2I5LTQ2NmQtOGE4MS03MjMxYWU0OGU0MTUNCm

h0dHA6Ly93d3cuZWxwYXNvaG9seXJveWFsYXJjaC5jb20vP3V0bV9jYW1wYWlnbj0

3NzIwYzZmOC0xZDYwLTQ2NDctYTk0OS03YjYxODY3MzhjNDgmdXRtX3NvdXJjZT

1zbw0KLS0t) or instagram instagram.com/elpasohram90/?hl=en

(https://shoutout.wix.com/so/7M7h0dqX/click?

w=LS0tDQplZmY2ZmM4Mi1jN2I5LTQ2NmQtOGE4MS03MjMxYWU0OGU0MTUNCm

h0dHBzOi8vd3d3Lmluc3RhZ3JhbS5jb20vZWxwYXNvaHJhbTkwLz9obD1lbg0KLS0t)

to view photos from the event. We hope to see you there next year. 

Website/Newsletter

Team we all know the format for the newsletter has changed. As technology 

changes we must remain updated about how we process and forward information 

out to our membership and friends. We are working vigilantly on the website and 

have added a new education link. Please contact the chapter at 

elpasohram90@gmail.com in order to receive the password to this link. Also, if you 

wish to assist in developing new scholarship by writing lectures please contact us at 

the chapter email address or emanueltucker@outlook.com . Please submit original 

writing with sources cited. Thanks for assisting RAC 90 in educating our 

Companions. Please share the newsletter on Facebook and Twitter by clicking on 

the icons below. Thanks



We would like to take the opportunity to wish Mr. Isaiah Jones a happy Birthday. Mr. 

Jones is the longest tenured royal arch mason on roles and have served faithfully in 

the Texas Masonic community for many years. He has served in many roles and 

positions in masonry and is also a retired Command Sergeant Major US Army. On 

February 23 he turned 80 years old. Happy Birthday and many more!!  



Upcoming Events
Fishfry Fundraiser 17 Mar 18             

Zerubbabel Day 22 Apr 2018   

 Grand High Priest Inspiration 26 May 18 

 PHAmily and Friends BBQ 7 Jul 18

 Prince Hall Americanism 9 Sept 18

 Franck Bonhomme Banquet 15 Sept 18  



Calendar 2018 >> 
(https://shoutout.wix.com/s

o/7M7h0dqX/click?
w=LS0tDQowZDY4NWVlZC0
5Yjg2LTQ5MWItMmFkNy01
YTc3NzRlYjk3ZGQNCmh0d
HA6Ly9tZWRpYS53aXguY2
9tL3VnZC9lNGYwNjJfMmQ2
NmNkM2ZlODg1NDVmZjkyY
WZkYWM1MDU1YjM4M2Yu

ZG9jDQotLS0)

El Paso Holy Royal Arch 
Chap 90 Pha Po Box 972687 

9155883560 (tel:9155883560)

Share Via: 

(htt
ps://

w=LS0tDQpjODlmM2I3My1iMDI4LTRhMDgtODg1MS01MmU2MGU5NzgwNzANCmh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LmVscGFzb2hvbHlyb3lhbGFyY2guY29tLz91dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249NzcyMGM2ZjgtMWQ2MC00NjQ3LWE5NDktN2I2MTg2NzM4YzQ4JnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9c28NCi0tLQ)
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